
ST. TAMMANY PARISH TOURIST & CONVENTION COMMISSION 
PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED BUDGET MINUTES 
DECEMBER 10, 2024 

The Public Hearing on the Proposed Budget was held on Tuesday, December 10, 2024, at the 
Holiday Inn Covington, 45 Louis Prima Drive, Covington, LA 70433.  

Chair Marlaine Peachey called the public hearing to order at 2PM. She gave the Invocation and 
led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

COMMISSIONERS PRESENT 
Marlaine Peachey 
Alex Carollo 
Barry Bagert 
Katherine Dominque 
Mark Myers 
Lacey Osborne 

COMMISSIONERS 
EXCUSED 
Melissa Ruddick 
Patti Ellish 

COMMISSIONERS ABSENT 

A quorum was present. 

OTHERS PRESENT 
Donna O’Daniels, President/CEO 
Devan Richoux, Chief Financial Officer 
Katie Guasco, Chief Marketing Officer 
Tanya Leader, VP of Sales & Service 
Nicole Davis, Communications Manager 
Roberta Carrow-Jackson, MC Manager 

Thomas Huval, Commission Counsel 
Kadee Krieger, St. Tammany Farmer 

NEW BUSINESS 

Marlaine opened the floor for discussion of proposed budget for period January 1, 2025 – December 
31, 2025. Donna went over the budget booklet with the Commissioners and public. 

Barry Bagert made a motion to close the budget discussion, and Mark Myers seconded. The 
motion carried. 



ADJOURN 

Barry Bagert made a motion to adjourn, and Alex Carollo seconded. The motion carried and the 
meeting adjourned. 

Minutes Respectfully Submitted, 

DEVAN RICHOUX, CFO PATTI ELLISH, CHAIRMAN 

Patti Ellish


